
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, JULY 20, 2018 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 JULY 20. I JUST REALIZED THAT ONLY ONE MONTH OF SUMMER HAS GONE BY! I HOPE 

YOU’RE ENJOYING IT. 

THIS WEEK I’VE BEEN GETTING READY FOR THE EAA AIRVENTURE IN OSHKOSH. THAT 

BEGINS, FOR ME, THIS SUNDAY. IT WILL BE THE FIRST TIME IN MANY YEARS THAT I HAVE 

HAD TO FLY SOLO AS MICHAEL FLETCHER WILL NOT BE WITH ME THIS YEAR. IN PAST 

YEARS, MICHAEL COORDINATED THE INTERVIEW SCHEDULE AND DID MOST OF THE 

INTERVIEWS WHILE I TOOK CARE OF THE TECHNICAL DETAILS. MANY TIMES THOUGH I 

DID IT ALL ON THURSDAYS AND FRIDAYS WHEN HE HAD TO LEAVE. 

I’M LOOKING FORWARD TO THE WEEK. IT’S ALWAYS EXCITING TO HEAR WHAT IS 

HAPPENING ON THE MISSION FIELD. I HOPE YOU’LL PLAN TO BE ON THE LISTENING NEXT 

WEEK MONDAY – FRIDAY DURING MORNING WATCH. 

ONE SAD NOTE IN REGARDS TO EAA THIS YEAR. THIS PAST WEEK THERE WAS A TRAGIC 

PLANE CRASH INVOLVING A MOODY AVIATION PLANE OUT IN THE SPOKANE AREA THAT 

TOOK THE LIFE OF THE FLIGHT INSTRUCTOR AND TWO 4TH YEAR AVIATION STUDENTS. IF 

YOU THINK OF IT, KEEP THOSE FAMILIES AND THE ENTIRE MOODY AVIATION FAMILY IN 

YOUR PRAYERS. I’M SURE WE’LL LEARN MORE ABOUT THE ACCIDENT THIS NEXT WEEK. 

THIS NEXT WEDNESDAY I NEED TO MAKE THE FINAL DECISION ON WHETHER OUR 

ANNUAL BUS TRIP TO THE NATIONAL QUARTET CONVENTION WILL BE GOING THIS YEAR 

OR NOT. RIGHT NOW THE RESPONSE IS NOT ENOUGH FOR US TO GO. SO, IF YOU’VE BEEN 

PLANNING TO GO BUT JUST HAVEN’T REGISTERED YET, NOW IS THE TIME TO DO SO. THE 

NQC BUS TRIP IS AN 8 DAY TRIP. ONE SPEND A HALF DAY ON THE WAY DOWN VISITING 

THE ARK ENCOUNTER AND ON THE WAY BACK WE TOUR THE BILL GAITHER STUDIOS IN 

INDIANA. IN BETWEEN IT’S LOT’S OF MUSIC AT THE NQC AND PLENTY OF FREE TIME TO 

TAKE IN SOME OF THE OTHER ATTRACTIONS PIGEON FORGE TN HAS TO OFFER. VISIT OUR 

WEB PAGE FOR MORE INFORMATION OR GIVE US A CALL AT 920-842-2900. 

AND WHILE YOU’RE ONLINE, BE SURE TO GET YOUR TICKETS FOR OUR CONCERT WITH 

THE BOOTH BROTHERS ON AUGUST 6 IN GREEN BAY. YOU CAN PURCHASE THEM ONLINE 

AT WRVM.ORG OR BY CALLING US AT 920-842-2900. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


